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Thursday, 03 September 2020
Here’s what you need to know

September is here and we’re excited to have you joining us. Whether you’re a current student returning or a new student just
starting at the College, we’re pleased to welcome you on site. But we’re sure you will have lots of questions about what College
will look like, how you’ll be taught and what provisions we have in place. 

We thought it would be useful to outline exactly what will happen and how we will be implementing our COVID-19 plan. 

Important:

We ask that all students adhere to social distancing measures when travelling to and from college, during breaks and whilst on
site. It's vitally important for our students, staff and wider community that these measures are respected and adhered to. On
site, the only exception to this is for students within their academic bubbles, more information about this can be found in the
student guidance above. 

Online Enrolment 

The start of term and induction 

Getting to College

Key FAQs 

 

Click to see Enrolment information

Click to see start of term and timetable information

Click to see guidance

Click to see FAQ information
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